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October 19, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear QM Families, 
 
Queen Mary has a long-standing tradition of providing healthy snacks to all our students through our 
nutrition program. This program is run through staff, parent, and student volunteers.  
 
Funding of our program is secured through a combination of government sources, non-profit 
organizations, corporate contributions, and community donations. As prices and need have increased, 
school fundraising to support the program is essential to keep us running for the full year. We are asking 
for cash donations from our school community.  
 
Please consider donating if you can – any amount will be appreciated. Together we will help keep our 
students fed and ready to learn. To make your donation, please send cheques or cash with your child for 
staff to collect by October 29. We look forward to sharing the total once everything is collected. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Kelly Mccrory      Shawna Poaps 
Principal      School Council Chair 
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